Hot Line Number - 101 31 July 2019

Proposed Uniform Shirt

An email has been sent under separate cover. Please read and register your choice before 5pm Wednesday August 7.

Laing Green Sunshades

A big thank you to the New Zealand Community Trust (NZCT) for contributing \$10,000 towards new sun shades along the car park side of the Laing Green. Shades should be erected before the start of the new bowling season.

2019 / 2020 Season Opening

A soft opening will be held on September 7 at 4pm in the Clubrooms and the Opening Day Trophy will be played on the afternoon of September 14. Watch the Hotline for more details in coming weeks. Now is the time to finish those chores around the house. The ones you promised your wife, your partner, yourself that would be completed over the winter months.

Where are they now

George Muirhead – George is 91 and resides at Unit 29 Elmwood Village Wairakei Rd. George enjoys watching the BBC on his computer.

Norm West – Norm is now car less after relinquishing his licence for health reasons. Norm is not as mobile as he used to be and uses a walker for assistance. Norm can be contacted on 3582425 for a chat.

Private Function

Members are notified that due to the upstairs lounge be used for a Private Function this Friday night that lounge must be cleared by 6.15pm.

U26 Burnside Singles

This prestigious event which is part of Bowls New Zealand's "Summer of Bowls" is being held on October 4, 5 and 6. As of today, we have a full field and a waitlist proving once again that we attract the very best of the young bowlers in NZ. To ensure the continuing success we require members to commit to Marking games. The Marking convenor is Bill Fowlie who can be contacted on 022 6973560 or bill@fowlie.co.nz .Write the dates in your diary now.

Subscriptions

There has been correspondence on the use of the word "outstanding" on subscription invoices sent out this week. This is an issue with XERO the accounting platform we used for the first time for subs. This will be amended for next year. Subs are due no later than start of Interclub.















From the Editor's Desk

The editor is back from Samoa so Hotlines will be more regular from now on. Let me have your stories.